
Pilon, Janet

1

Subject: No to sale of Public Laneway

From: Chris French
Sent: June-27-17 11:53 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: No to sale of Public Laneway

Dear City of Hamilton Councillors,

Say no to express rejection of the alienating process we have witnessed thus far. The people who live in the
community have spoken. Protecting public space should be a priority in circumstances such as these.

Take a pause and think carefully what to do next. A new process that recognises these laneways as public assets
might be the best place to start.

Many thanks

Chris French
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